
 
 

Joe Kravetz                                                                                                                                                                      
Tremco Incorporated                                                                                                                                              
3735 Green Road                                                                                                                                                   
Beachwood, Ohio 44122 

March 1st, 2021 

Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment                                                                                                       
1001 I Street                                                                                                                                                           
Sacramento, CA 95814 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Tremco Incorporated is an organization that is committed to quality, our employees, and our 
environment. We are responsive to both internal and external customers, and we pledge to treat 
everyone with good stewardship and respect. Tremco is a one-stop source of successful products and 
services to architects, distributers, building owners and contractors worldwide. 

In regards to Proposition 65 and the proposed amendments to Article 6, Clear and Reasonable Warnings 
(Short Form Warning), Tremco wanted to reach out and provide feedback and our concerns on how 
these proposed amendments would impact our business going forward.  

The proposed amendments to Proposition 65 have raised the following concerns. 

• We recently had to change our labels on our cartridges, foils, and labels recently to the new 
language that came with the amendments a few years back. To change this again would cause a 
large financial strain on the business. 

• The addition of the ingredients and the extra text in the statement would cause more space 
issues on the labels. In the past, we have utilized the short-form version because we were 
already pressed for space. 

• Our labels for our products are industrial, not consumer (we understand that California 
considers them equivalent under the regulations), so the Proposition 65 related ingredients are 
already listed on the product labels. With the burden this will cause, an alternative to keep the 
current language for industrial products would be very helpful to Tremco. 

I hope our concerns are well received and if there are any other questions or comments for us, please 
feel free to reach to me at the email below. 

Sincerely,  

 

Joe Kravetz                                                                                                                                                                  
Product Steward, Compliance and Regulatory Affairs                                                              
Jkravetz@tremcoinc.com 


